
Contracts & Procurement

Request for Proposal (“RFP”) 
Property Management Services at Francis L. Cardozo Education Campus 

DCAM-24-NC-RFP-0010 
Issued: April 29, 2024 

This Notice of Cancellation is issued by the Department of General Services (“DGS”) on April 29, 
2024 and is hereby published on the DGS website. 

Item No. 1 Notice of Cancellation of Solicitation 

Request for Proposals (“RFP”) DCAM-24-NC-RFP-0010 for Property Management Services at 
Francis L. Cardozo Education Campus is hereby canceled pursuant to Title 27 DCMR §1644 
which states, “The Department may cancel a solicitation or reject all bids or proposals received at 
any time before the contract award when cancellation is in the Department’s best interests.” 

____________________________   ____________ 
Domonique L. Banks Date 
Contracting Officer, Supervisory Contract Specialist 
Goods and Services 

- End - 

4/29/2024           Domonique L. Banks


